Bastian « Harris
ARCHITECTS

John Jarrett

Jarrett Construction Services
PO Box 5250

Charleston, WV 25361

RE: Hampton Inn
Southridge

Dear John,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for the quality of work performed on the
recently completed Hampton Inn at Southridge. The construction phase was performed in a very
organized and time efficient manner. The resulting product is one that we are very pleased with and |
believe will serve the Owner well in the years to come. Communication between Contractor, Owner and
Architect were handled efficiently without excessive RFI's or unnecessary paperwork, yet thorough
enough to eliminate confusion or conflict.

I enjoyed the working relationship with Jarrett Construction and look forward to other opportunities to work
with you in the future. Please feel free to include Bastian & Harris, Architects as a reference for other
work and be assured of a positive response.

Sincerely,
"
Jokn j
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